
     

 

 

In English we will continue to read Varjak Paw and complete work based on this. We will be aiming to 
use the lessons to work on areas we have already covered but need more development in.   
 
In Geography we will be developing our Map Skills within the local area.  
 
In maths we will be ending the year by looking at Shape, Position and Direction and Statistics. This Is a really 
lovely range of topics to conclude our time together. Within this, we will continue to revise previously learnt topics 
and of course our times tables!  
 
In science we will continue exploring Living things and their Habitats. We aim to use a range of scientific 
methods to do this.  
 
PE will be practising our track and field skills ready for sports day. We will also be looking at Bat & Ball games 
such as rounders and cricket.    
 
In RE we will be exploring the big question: Why do some people think that life is a journey and what significant 
experiences mark this? 

We have really enjoyed the sun this term and have spent lots of time outside learning. 

We have also worked really hard In science to complete practical activities! The tooth 

decay experiment really excited us!  

Homework Reminders for Term 6: 

- PE is on Monday and Wednesday – please come in full kit and no jewellery. 

- Reading must be completed 3 times a week and signed for – reading packs MUST BE 

RETURNED DAILY 

- Times tables must be practiced for 5 minutes at least 3 times a week and will be randomly 

tested on a Friday – please also sign for this  

- Spellings should be learnt throughout the week ready for testing on Friday.  

Additional note - To ensure the children are making the most of their homework and to ensure it is 

being completed by all, I will be tracking their reads and TTRS login details more closely. If homework 

is not completed, children may need to stay in at a break time to ensure it is done. Thank you for your 

support with this.  

If you are reading along with us at 

home, please make sure you do not 

read ahead as we often make 

predictions in class to guide writing.  

Things to look forward too: 

- Local Geography Study 

- Sports Day 

- WOW Science 

- Class Assembly  

- School Production  


